Penn Township Park Committee Minutes:  7-6-15
Call to Order:  6:03 pm

In Attendance:  Karen Trempus, Scott Gumto, Bob Pilat, Melissa Walter, Doug Roth and resident John Trempus.

Minutes from June 2nd are approved with no additions or corrections

Old Business:

Barn Clean up:  Doug discusses the barn clean up and how he has had complaints from the Hartzell family.  The road crew is working there at least part of one day a week and slowly making progress.

Hartzell Pavilion:  Doug made contact with Steve Baker and is waiting to hear back.  He also has been in contact with Nick Helfer and hopes work can begin soon.  

Bob’s Bags and Banner:  Bags came in today and each member was given one.  Doug showed the committee the banner that Bob had made too.  They look good and thanks to Bob.

KLH:  Veronica Bennett emailed Doug, she thinks we can do the creek crossing with a general permit. 

New Business: 


Volleyball Court Hardware:  Charlie Cook called and said he would drop off the volley ball court hardware.  The committee would like the road dept. to set it up when they can.  Discussed the grass not being planted around the court.  


New Brochure for Community Day: Doug and Bob will keep in touch and try to come up with an updated brochure for Community Day.


Park Committee Invitation to Eagle Scout Ceremony:  No members will be able to attend, Melissa will let her father know.


Thanks to Trempus for weed eating:  Committee recognizes the Trempus for their work at the Park.

Other Business:


Scott reports that the Hixon’s asked him if they could cut the hay and clover at the Park, he told them no.  There was some discussion; the park is a park and not a farm, and the mowing would help the road crew when they mow.  Discussion continues next month.  
Adjournment:  6:45 pm

Next Meeting: August 4th, 6:00 pm at Harcrest Park.  

Submitted:  Doug Roth

